Sub.: Requirement of volunteers for Forensic Audit of Rapid Metro Rail Gurgaon
Limited (RMGL) and Rapid Metro Rail Gurgaon South Limited (RMGSL),
Gurgaon,

Dear Members.

This is in continuation of our President WhatsApp massage in Professional Group of IPAI
dated 22" April 2022 vide which he announced that the Haryana Mass Rapid Transport
Corporation has approached IPAI for forensic audit of two ILFS group companies with whom
they have a dispute regarding compensation for termination of PPP contract for Gurugram
metro.

Now Haryana Mass Rapid Transport Corporation is expected to award very soon this project
work to IPAI and work is to be started with immediate effect. This assignment with the tight
target needs to be completed in 3 months period.

For this assignment we require volunteers who have experiences in projects especially with
Forensic Audit and are willing to work in this project. The work will be done at Gurgaon.

Any member wishing to volunteer for this project may inform at email ipai.hg@gmail.com by
5% July 2022 positively indicting his willingness past experience in filed with their contact
details and expected remuneration for working in the project.

Regards,

S.K. Chandila
Secretary
9868220640



